Chino High School



DailyBulletin

Home of the Cowboys

Date Monday January 29, 2024

SENIOR SECTION:

Have you applied to college? Interested in attending Mt. San Antonio College? Mt. SAC will be here tomorrow to host the Spring Application workshop. The workshop will be in Lecture Hall, 5th-6th period. You must REGISTER to participate. Flyer and QR code are on CHS website & the Career Center.

If you missed out on ordering your cap and gown last week, please visit the Jostens website at www.jostens.com, and select Chino High School to place your order there. If you have any other questions visit the CHS website for more details.

If you have not completed your senior package payment, please do so ASAP! You may pay your package on the CHS webstore or through the student store before or afterschool only. We take cash and electronic payment only.

STUDENT SECTION:

Want to take a fun elective? Would you guess the book most college professors say to know is the bible! Why? The Bible has greatly impacted literature and history. It's not religious but looks at the bible from a literary point of view. Sign up! It's a fun class!

Attention Students! The ETS office will be closed on Monday, January 29th. Our office hours will resume on Tuesday, January 30th. If you have any questions, email Ms. Jessica at Jessica ramirez@chino.k12.ca.us.

Come by the student store to pick up one of our new snacks! We are fully stocked with Turbos, 2 kinds of tortilla chips, warm jalapeno nacho cheese dip and a variety of new sparkling beverages. Hope to see you soon!

CSF Spring applications are ready. Please see Mrs. Rossen in the counseling office for a copy. Applications need to be returned to your counselor with a copy of last semester's grades. The deadline to apply is Friday, March 8th. Please contact Mr. Aragon, CSF advisor if you have any guestions.

CLUB SECTION:

SPORTS SECTION:

Chino boys wrestling has advanced to the CIF finals once again. They will be hosting Santa Fe High School in our home gym! Come out this Wednesday.

Cowboys, remember to cowboy up with the 4b's: Be Respectful, Be Responsible, Be Resilient and Be safe.